Dear Santa Information

Deadline is December 16"

In 2020 Parks & Rec and the community pulled together in hard times, to put some
magic back into the lives of the children of Stetson. Unfortunately, times just don’t
seem to be getting easier. The Board & Town Office Staff are hoping with the help of
this wonderful community to keep the magic of Christmas alive.

As in the past have your child fill out a letter to Santa, bring it back and place it the
Santa box located at the Town Office. The Town Office will fill out tags and put them on
the tree.

The giving tree is now setup at the Town Office, if you are looking to help pick a tag
from the tree, buy the gift of your choice, place it in a box with the tag and we’ll do the
rest. If you don’t want to buy a present but would like to contribute leave a cash
donation in the jar under the tree. Let’s keep the Christmas magic alive in our
community.

The purpose of this tree is to help any Stetson Family who may be in need this time of
year. This holiday season we will also be collecting hats, mittens, scarves, gloves,
blankets, puzzles, books, cards, and word searches, for our elderly residents. If you
know anyone in need, please let us know. Please know that the name(s) are kept
strictly confidential. If you know someone who may need help this season, please call
Danielle at the Town Office at 296-3232.

December 22" will be the day for Santa’s surprise
pickup !!!






